
Is coming to town
SANTA CLAUS

The Sugar Hill Willing Workers are busy
planning the Annual Sugar Hill Christmas

Party.  This very special event will be held
on Thursday, December 12, 2024 at 6pm at
the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse.  All Sugar Hill

residents are invited to attend. Santa &
Mrs. Claus will have gifts for all Sugar Hill

children - infants through sixth grade.
If you are new to Sugar Hill and have

children,, please email
sugarhillchristmas1892@gmail.com by

Friday, December 6th.

Dennis Cote will provide holiday music for
the event!

Santa & Mrs. Claus and their elves will be
on hand to make this a very special holiday

event!

     
Questions should be directed to

Sugarhilllchristmas1892@gmail.com 


